PRESS STATEMENT

WEDNESDAY, 19 APRIL 2017

dfcu LIMITED WELCOMES ARISE B.V.
AS A NEW SHAREHOLDER

dfcu Limited is pleased to announce that the process of transferring
shares into Arise B.V. by NorFinance A.S. and Rabo Development has
been completed. Arise B.V. consequently holds 55% shareholding in
dfcu Limited.

The shareholders of Arise B.V. are Norfund, NorFinance A.S., Rabo
Development, and FMO (the Nederlandse Financierings-Maatschappij
voor Ontwikkelingslanden N.V.).

dfcu Limited wishes to congratulate Arise on this milestone which
re-affirms their long term commitment to Africa’s future development and

strengthening of the local financial sector.

For further information, please contact James Mugabi, Company Secretary,
dfcu Limited on 0312 300329 or email JMugabi@dfcugroup.com
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